
 

 

June 16, 2023 

Hot In-Place Asphalt Recycling 

The City of Greater Sudbury will be completing road improvements on the Kingsway 

between Highway 17 By-Pass and 400m south of Second Avenue, Sudbury 

This project is part of the Council-approved pilot project for hot in-place recycling of the existing asphalt 
pavement. This process is an on-site, in-place method that rehabilitates deteriorated asphalt pavements, 
minimizing the use of new materials and extending the asset life.  

Construction by the City’s Contractor, Road Surface Recycling Limited will begin June 2023 and is expected 
to be completed by August 2023.  

Work will typically take place during daylight hours Monday to Saturday. 

 

During construction, there may be dust and noise in the area. The City makes every effort to reduce the impact 
to nearby residents and business owners. Thank you for your patience as we work to improve the roads and 
infrastructure in your neighbourhood. The City of Greater Sudbury and its contractors are committed to public 
safety and will monitor the ongoing progress of construction. 

For more information, please visit www.greatersudbury.ca/constructionprojects  

Questions about construction can be directed to: 

Project Manager: Project Inspector: Councillor: 

Miranda Edwards 
705-923-1350 
Miranda.Edwards@greatersudbury.ca 

Scott Baas 
705-698-5476  
Scott.Baas@greatersudbury.ca 

Bill Leduc, Ward 11 
705-665-5873 
Bill.Leduc@greatersudbury.ca 

 

Traffic: 

Plans are in place to manage traffic in the area to ensure the safety of workers and residents. You may 
experience some delays and increased traffic on nearby main and side streets.  
At times, a road closure will occur at the intersections Moonlight Avenue, Third Avenue and 
Levesque Street. These road closures will be short term duration of approximately 30 minutes at 
a time while the recycling equipment travels through the intersections. 

 

Driveway Access: 

Short term duration driveway closures will be required, the contractor will provide notice to the 
affected properties and make arrangements for alternative access and parking when necessary. 

 

Road and Sidewalk Access: 

Parents are reminded to teach children about road safety in active construction zone areas. Residents 
who have accessibility needs, such as wheelchair access, are asked to contact the City Field Inspector 
or Project Manager listed on this notice.  

 

Emergency Services and Public Transit: 

Access for police, fire and paramedic services vehicles will be maintained at all times.  

Public transit detours may occur during construction. Please call GOVA at 705-675-3333 or visit 
www.greatersudbury.ca/gova/ for information. Should the work affect the school bus route, the 
Sudbury Student Services Consortium will inform you of any changes to the scheduled route. 
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